
 
 

   

7th December, 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Tickets for Reception Nativity 

As there are only 60 children in Reception, we have enough space to allow each 

family 2 tickets for both performances.  These tickets will be given out to you by the 

end of this week. 

Tickets for Year 1 & 2 Christmas Play 

120 children will be performing in the Christmas Play, to ensure that we meet our 

health and safety requirements, tickets will be limited.  Tickets will be available from 

3:10pm in the hall from Friday 8th December. 

Each family will be allocated 2 tickets, either 1 for each performance or 2 for one 

performance.  If you would like to request additional tickets, please let the member 

of staff know when you collect your allocated tickets. 

 

Apologies, there was a typing error on the Christmas calendar for the Year 1 & 2 

Christmas Play – the dates should say the 18th and 19th of December.  Below is the 

update version. 

 
 

 


